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Changes to the Executive Management Team 
23 May 2018 

Helloworld Travel Limited (HLO) has today advised of changes to their Executive Management 

Team.  

Russell Carstensen, Group General Manager – Corporate and Air Tickets, has tendered his 

resignation from Helloworld Travel Limited.  

As a result of the resignation, John Constable, Group General Manager - Retail and Commercial will 

also take over responsibility for Helloworld Travel’s Air Tickets business. Nick Sutherland, who is 

currently Group General Manager - QBT will take over responsibilities for the Group’s Corporate 

businesses and will join the Executive Management Team.  

Helloworld Travel CEO Andrew Burnes said “I want to thank Russell for his contribution to the 

business over many years and wish him well for the future”. 

-ENDS- 

 

About Helloworld Travel Limited 

• Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution 
company, comprising retail travel networks, destination management services (inbound), air 
ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services, corporate travel management services and 
online operations.  

• HLO has over 2000 staff located in Australia, New Zealand, Fiji, the USA, Asia, India and 
UK/Europe and over 2300 members of its travel agency networks in Australia and New 
Zealand. 

• Helloworld Travel is the proud naming rights partner of Volleyball Australia and the Helloworld 
Travel Volleyroos men’s and women’s national teams. 
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